
State of Florida 

DATE: October 3 1,2001 

TO: All Parties of Record and Interested Persons I r 

FROM: Wm. Cochran Keating, Senior Attorne+\&g 

RE: Docket No. 000824-E1 - Review of Florida Power Corporation's Earnings, Including 
Effects of Proposed Acquisition of Florida Power Corporation by Carolina Power & Light. 

Docket No. 001 148-E1 - Review of the Retail Rates of Florida Power & Light Company. 

Docket No. 010577-E1 - Review of Tampa Electric Company and Impact of its 
Participation in GridFlorida, a Florida Transmission Company, on TECO's Retail. 
Ratepayers . 

Via Facsimile 

Please note that the Commission will consider stafrs recommendation concerning 
GridFlorida in the above-referenced dockets at 1O:OO a.m., Wednesday, November 7,2001. 
In light of the importance of this matter and other items scheduled for consideration at the 
Commission's Agenda Conference and Internal Affairs meetings on November 6, 2001 , the 
Chairman has chosen to set this time-certain for consideration of the recommendation concerning 
GridFlorida. This will be announced at the start of the November 6, 2001, Agenda Conference. 
This notice is provided to all parties of record, and all other persons that have asked to be identified 
as interested persons in these dockets, so that you may plan accordingly. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (850) 413-6193. 

WCWjb 
I:\000824ml O.wpd 
cc: Division of Economic Regulation 

Division of Policy Analysis and Intergoveinmental Liaison 
Division of Safety and Electric Reliability 
Division of Regulatory Oversight 
Division of Competitive Services 


